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N48 Newsletter 
Wednesday, Dec. 1 (TOMORROW), 2 p.m. (doors open at 1:30 p.m.) 

Recycle Town Hall – How do you recycle trim clippings, non-flushables, cooking oil 
or hazardous materials?  Get the answers at the Recycle Town Hall scheduled in the 

Sun City Ballroom.  It’s also available on live stream:  https://vimeo.com/suncitytexas 

 
Wednesday, Dec. 8, 6 - 9 p.m. 

An Evening of Caroling 
and Hot Chocolate 
Looking for a way to get in the 

holiday spirit?  Come on down to the 

Legacy Pavilion for hot 

cocoa, desserts, 

caroling, fun and 

laughter.  Volunteers are setting up Christmas trees and holiday lights.  

Our very merry Marilyn Hartmann is making hot cocoa for the whole neighborhood.  

Musical entertainer, Kimmy Lee, will provide karaoke music and sing with us.  

Whether you relax in front of the fireplace or join in the singing, you’ll be feeling 

the spirit in no time.  Please register by Dec. 7 on our N48 Webpage.  Remember to 

bring your favorite mug and cookies or dessert and wear your warm holiday garb! 

 
Friday, Dec. 10, 4 – 7 p.m. 

Holiday Open House at the Gullings’  
John and Diane Gulling are once 
again opening their home at 504 
Martin Creek Ln. for neighbors to 
stop in for some holiday cheer.  This 

is a come and go event.  Please bring your 
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   Arcy Villegas, Newsletter Editor, lavillegas81@gmail.com 

Covid-19 11/23 Update:  The case 
positivity rate for Williamson County 
dropped to 9.7% and for 78633 it 
went up slightly to 8.9%.  Stay safe.   

https://vimeo.com/suncitytexas
https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/calendar/view_club_calendaritem.asp?CLNK=1&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&CID=4206192&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48&APP=82
mailto:lavillegas81@gmail.com
mailto:lavillegas81@gmail.com
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favorite beverage and a dish to share!  You can register for the Open House on our 
N48 Website. Questions?  Contact:  Judy Hofer, 630-204-2991. 
 
Saturday, Dec. 11 DEADLINE 

N48 Leaders Needed - Notify N.Rep. Mary Beth Wilson, 214-557-6029, if you’re 

interested in serving our neighborhood as N.Rep., Alt. N.Rep. (Newsletter Editor) or 

Water Ambassador.  Find out more about these positions at:  NRO Webpage. 

 

Monday, Dec. 13 N48 Holiday Party CANCELLED – But wait ‘til next year! 
 
Wednesday, Dec. 15, 8:15 a.m. 

 Men’s Breakfast – N48 men will meet at 
Just Love Coffee Café which is a locally-owned 
restaurant and café offering award winning 
specialty coffee.  Please register by Dec. 14 on 
our N48 Website so MJ Riedlinger can RSVP for the group.  The café is in the 
Wolf Ranch Shopping Center at 1013 W. University Ave., Ste. 195 (next to 
Michael’s). 

 

 N48 Hosts Second Annual Golf Cart Holiday Lights Tour 
For a really festive evening, decorate 

your golf cart and come join the N48 

Golf Cart Holiday Lights Tour as it 

winds its way through Sun City.  If you 

don’t have a golf cart, try borrowing 

one from a neighbor or joining the 

caravan by car (last year we had 17 

vehicles!).  Start preparing your 

decorations now and get a radio or phone ready (download a radio 

app) to hear Christmas music on the way.  Don’t forget to bring a hot 

drink, warm clothes and a 

blanket.  Meet us at the CMC 

cul-de-sac on Wednesday, 

Dec. 15 at 6 p.m. where we will 

form the caravan.  If you want 

https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/calendar/view_club_calendaritem.asp?CLNK=1&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&CID=4194051&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48&APP=82
https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/view/view_insert.asp?pg=MEMFAC&GRP=26544&IID=218180&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=26785&MFCODE=NBHD_NRO&APP=106
https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/calendar/view_club_calendarItem.asp?CID=4191218&src=&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48
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to participate please text your RSVP to Mary Beth at 214-557-6029.  

The first neighborhood on the tour will be N48, so if you can’t line up 

with us you can join in the fun by decorating your house. 
 

Fresh New Holiday Decorations adorn N48 Entrances In Time for the Season 

We want to thank and recognize 

Boyd and Nancy Chessman as 

well as Judy Hofer for their 

months-long, hard work in 

making beautiful new wooden 

holiday decorations for both 

N48 entrances.  Nancy drew the 

trees and Boyd cut them out in 

his garage.  Judy helped Nancy 

and Boyd paint the trees with 

weather-resistant paint.  To 

complete the look, they added 

tree toppers, decorations and 

garland.  The trees were then 

installed at both entrances with 

some extra help from Barth 

Moore. 

 

 

 

 December – No Cul-de-sac party or Men’s & Ladies’ Happy Hours 

 

 Wednesday, January 19, Ladies’ Happy Hour @ Blue Corn Harvest 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Arcy Villegas, N48 Newsletter Editor 

https://www.sctexas.org/club/scripts/member/member_profile.asp?UID=9127550&GRP=26382&NS=MEMFAC&MFID=27999&MFCODE=NBHD_48

